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23rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As you are fully aware, it is school policy that all pupils wear school uniform.  Considerable effort is made 

to maintain high standards of dress.  It is the strongly held view of the Governing Body that the school 

should follow a school uniform policy.  Full details of our dress code can be found on our website: 

https://www.hallgreen.bham.sch.uk/uniform/ 

 

Please note that pupils have to wear plain white shirts and plain grey trousers, skirt, pinafore, tunic or 

tailored shorts (trousers must be worn to the ankle and cannot be jeans, denim, leather, or hipsters style. 

Skirt/tunic/pinafore length should be no shorter than just above the knee and no longer than ankle 

length. Shorts must be tailored and worn between just above the knee to just below the knee. None of the 

above may be tight fitting). 

 

We have noticed that a number of students are wearing black trousers and / or blue shirts. We understand 

that families might not be able to immediately afford the purchase of the correct coloured uniform. 

However, by September 2022, we will expect all students in Years 8 to 11 to wear full uniform as per our 

dress code. Therefore, we ask for your support in ensuring that when your child grows out of their current 

uniform, that all new items purchased this academic year are in line with the school dress code. All Year 7 

students are expected to wear white shirts and grey trousers from September 2021. If you require any 

financial support, please contact your child’s Head of House.  

 

The PE kit that pupils wear for their Games and PE lessons is also part of the school uniform. The aim of a 

PE kit is to be smart, functional and safe for a variety of sports.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school via enquiry@hallgreen.bham.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

Mr J Rodriguez 

Assistant Headteacher – Pastoral Care 
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